We need your help!!

JTEC (Jackson Tourist Enhancement Committee) is holding a plant and swap sale April 6th; from 1-4pm next to the Subways in Jackson at the Feliciana Veteran Memorial site.......

WE NEED PLANTS, CUTTINGS, BLUBS, TREES......PRETTY MUCH ANYTHING THAT GROWS.

When you start cleaning and trimming out those flowerbeds, please think of us and donate them to our plant sale. You can deliver your donations to Marjorie at Milbank, or Audrey at the Chamber office in Jackson. Ginger Davis at Betsy Jones office is our drop off point in Clinton. WE WOULD HAPPY TO PICK UP if you can't deliver, just call Cynthia 225/721-1514 or Audrey 225/719-0356.

JTEC has been raising money for the last several years for the War Veterans Memorial. All funds raised will go this project.

FYI.....We are selling engraved bricks that lead up to the memorial, \$35.00 each. So if you have a loved one that served (like my father, Walter Haynes, who served in the Korean War) and would like to memorialize them on a brick, you may purchase them at "the swap" or call the Chamber office for more information. 225/634-7155

Your donations are tax deductible, so please let us know if you need a receipt. Thanks.....

Audrey Faciane
East Feliciana Chamber
tourism1@bellsouth.net
www.eastfelicianachamber.org
East Feliciana Tourist Commission
www.felicianatourism.org
225/634-7155 fax 22/634-7154